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Jaclyn Rackerby

From: Marshall Farb <farbmarshall@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 4:57 PM
To: Jaclyn Rackerby
Subject: Restaurant in Gelsons

Hi Jaclyn - Yes !  I’m all for them getting a liquor license for beer and wine.  More revenue for them means 
more revenue for Calabasas. 
 
Thanks, Marshall Farb  
4131 Balcony Drive  
Calabasas, CA 91302 
213-435-2940 


